ITASCA SCHOOL DISTRICT 10

ADMINISTRATIVE CENTER
200 N. MAPLE ST.
ITASCA, IL 60143-1722
(630) 773-1232  Fax (630) 773-1342

May 12, 2023
Dear District 10 Families,
This is a letter indicating asbestos abatement that will begin on June 5, 2023, at:

Raymond Benson Primary School for:

e Interior window caulk, drywall, floor tile and mastic in the media center

Franzen School for:

e Drywall mud in the Media Center

Peacock School for:

e Floor tile and mastic in the Science Labs

Please note: the May Board of Education Meeting Presentation describes Asbestos
Abatement with District 10. Significant and important asbestos treatment was already
completed in the schools in the early 1990s. Since then routine environmental testing
has found no known risk of asbestos exposure to our staff and students.

This additional abatement is done routinely when construction occurs. All work will
occur over the summer in strict accordance with regulations of the Environmental
Protection Agency, and the lllinois Department of Public Health. At no time will the work
pose a hazard to our students and/or staff. The work will be evaluated and reviewed
prior to occupancy to assure student and staff safety.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this construction period. If you
have any questions or concerns please contact me or Superintendent Benes at
630-773-1232.

Sincerely,

Mr. Brian Weintraub, Director of Operations/CSBO
Mr. Craig Benes, Superintendent


https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/19Njvreb8a0GNXJzfpNFBQmQOt6Lcgf2AoQPVMTqt4nY/edit?usp=sharing

